
 

 

Department of Planning and Budget 
2014 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   HB 895 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Stolle, Christopher P. 

 

3.  Committee: Health, Welfare and Institutions 

 

4. Title: Board of Medicine; membership 

 

5. Summary:  The proposed legislation changes membership requirements for the Board of 

Medicine, replacing requirements for one medical physician from each congressional district 

and one osteopathic physician with a requirement for 12 allopathic or osteopathic medical 

physicians. The bill also revises the process for nominating candidates for membership, 

requiring the Board of Medicine to evaluate nominations made by relevant state medical 

societies and make recommendations to the Governor based on the individual competencies 

and specialties of the nominees and competencies and specialties of the current membership 

of the Board. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary: No 

  

7. No Fiscal Impact 

 

8. Fiscal Implications: None 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Department of Health Professions 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

11. Other Comments:  None 

  
Date:  1/10/14 

 


